On January 22, 2007, Bob Kanjian asked the following question regarding item PD1 Personnel Agenda

REQUEST:

How many of the introductory hires on the recommendation are previous employees of the PBCSD and currently collect a pension from PBCSD, if any?

RESPONSE:

Upon review of all the employees (administrative, instructional, and non-instructional) categorized as introductory on the January 24th Personnel Agenda, there are 27 new hires who have previous work experience with the District. However, only one out of the 27 is receiving state retirement benefits.
